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WELCOME TO THE “Meet and Greet” AFTERNOON
Tuesday, August 18, 2015
3:00-5:00 p.m.

Please take this opportunity to find your child’s classroom to ward off those “first day” jitters!

What visitation night is:

· An opportunity to locate your child’s classroom and teacher

· A chance to ease back into the school year in a more relaxed manner

For your information:

· A regular Open House night will occur on Monday, September 14, 2015 for 3-5 grades and Tuesday September 15, 2015 for grades K-2.  More details will be coming.
· Please do not expect to conference with staff members at the “Meet and Greet”.  A sign-up sheet will be available, if a conference is requested for a later date.

· Many thanks for your understanding in not requesting specific classroom changes for the 2015-2016 school year.  The parent sheets for learning styles and academic concerns, which were due June 30, 2015 were very helpful in keeping classrooms balanced and fair.  Much work and effort has been put into the placement of students.  We appreciate your help with this matter.

At 5:00 p.m., an announcement will be made for all visitors to exit the building.  Please honor this request in allowing our staff members to get home at a reasonable time. Wednesday morning will be a busy time and we want to be at our best.
